

"Our Faith, Our Families, Our Future"

Dear Parents,

Included with the 2024-2025 contract is an **In-Parish** and **Out-of-Parish** form. When this form is filled out by the family and signed by the pastor, it makes a family eligible for the parishioner subsidized tuition rate.

If you are from another Catholic parish, please present the **Out-of-Parish** side of the form to your pastor. When your pastor signs the form, it should be returned to Visitation to receive the subsidized tuition rate.

This year we are also continuing the **In-Parish** form for Visitation parishioners. If you qualify for parishioner status, please present the **In-Parish** form to Father Michael. Once Father Michael signs the form, it should be returned to the Visitation office to receive the parishioner subsidized tuition rate.

Thank you,

Mrs. Funk